
5. PERFORMANCE REPORT 

 The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by 
the Head of Operational Services providing the current levels of 
performance for all indicators which were the responsibility of the 
Environment Police Development and Scrutiny Panel. 

 The report recommended that the panel note the performance information 
and determine if further action or enquiry was necessary for any of the 
indicators mention within the report. 

 It was suggested that the performance indicator provided for Waste 
Services be broken down to show CRC’s and bin collections separately. 

 The Head of Operational Services advised that it would be possible to 
provide separate figures. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report. 
 


